
Parker  Elementary  School
closed Feb. 17
The John Avery Parker Elementary School, which is open during
February vacation, will be CLOSED tomorrow, Tuesday 2/17, due
to the lasting effects of the latest snowstorm. All offices at
New Bedford Public Schools will also be closed 2/17, including
the  administration  building  and  the  New  Bedford  High
School  and  middle  school  offices.
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